
Page 1 of 2 
 

Erika Meyer 

305 NE 61st Ave Apt D13 

Portland, Oregon 97213 

Phone: 971-888-1202 

Email: ekm@seastorm.com 

 

US Dept Justice, Criminal Division 

950 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 

Washington, DC 20530-0001 

Cc: Attorney General Merrick B. Garland 

U.S. Department of Justice 

950 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 

Washington, DC 20530-0001 

 

July 28, 2024 

Dear Criminal Division, 

Thank you for your letter dated July 23, (Reference # NM302133285). The letter began “Thank 

you for writing the Department of Justice, Criminal Division.” I do not recall having written to 

this office. I did send a letter to Attorney General Merrick Garland dated July 12, and it looks 

like this may be the letter to which you are referring. The letter was intended for the US Attorney 

General. 

While it is true that my letter to AG Garland mentioned civil rights violations, it also described 

organized crime being run by the FBI, incorporating local police and sheriffs’ departments, and 

all medical institutions. This crime involves the pervasive use of biomedical weapons – 

wirelessly accessible piezoelectrical biomedical implants – to unconstitutionally surveil, injure, 

and murder American citizens. I pointed out that I am being physically harmed by this and that 

my life is endangered by this activity. I can show evidence that these weapons exist, and that 

they have been used to harm me and my loved ones. I can also show evidence that I and my 

loved ones have been sexually and otherwise exploited through surveillance systems and 

biomedical manipulations covered up by police and FBI. Bringing a safe and scientific end to 

such activity is almost certainly beyond the purview of the Civil Rights Division.  

In fact, as described on page 2 of the original letter, in 2021 I filed two complaints with the Civil 

Rights Division (55091-KTM via email & 67107-P). There was no response to either complaint. 

By now, three years later, I have a better idea of the scope and focus of the crime. It is a 

conspiracy to commit murder, and it is murder for hire. People in important positions: doctors, 

police, administrative inspectors, etc. all seem to know that they are expected to cover the crime 

and throw sand into my wheels. They systematically ignore evidence, deny the seriousness of my 

claims, deny the reality of my claims, treat my concerns as unimportant, and slow down every 

process in order to allow these weapons to work. All of these individuals know – and certainly 

everyone in the US Department of Justice knows – that this crime exists, and that much of it is 

focused around me and my household. To kick my complaint down to an anonymous 
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administrative level, to encourage me to be “patient” – knowing that I’ve been trying for 11 years 

to bring this crime to an end – are all patterns typical of the conspiracy. 

In short, the crime functions not because it is unknown, but because of omerta, lack of 

accountability, financial manipulations, and the aforementioned wireless weapons system.  

I understand that there are other complicating issues. For example, there is evidence pointing to 

direct involvement by presidential administrations including Obama, Trump, and Biden. There is 

also evidence pointing to these three presidents themselves having been biomedically affected by 

such weapons, complicating the situation further. 

The fact is that I have ample evidence to show that I have a network of biomedical devices in my 

body, and I also have evidence that these biomedical devices have been used to physically harm 

me, and that such technology is regularly used to murder. 

And as I said – the existence of such activity is well-known, as is the fact that murders have 

occurred this way, as is the intent to murder me and others.  All three of these things are known 

to many. To deny this or engage in ad homenim attack against me as a means to discredit my 

allegations, or to act as if this allegation is simply untrue are typical delay tactics. This is a 

complex issue that needs to be handled at the highest level, by someone with authority and 

accountability. That is why I sent the letter to the US Attorney General. 

My understanding of how the US Dept of Justice works, is that in most crime situations under 

federal jurisdiction, as well as in situations where the latest scientific analysis is required, the 

FBI would be the office who would handle this. 

In this case, the FBI is running the crime. Thus, neither the FBI nor anyone who has been 

involved in the crime or who has a vested interest in the outcome of any part of this conspiracy 

should be asked or expected to investigate or address the crime. To be more explicit: because of 

the nature and extent of this conspiracy, all normal channels of law enforcement investigation are 

inaccessible.  

Furthermore, because of the nature of the crime, there is a significant danger in delay. People 

suffer and people die every day from the use of these weapons.  

It should not be difficult to demand and ensure that the FBI cease an unlawful activity. In this 

case, they are accessing human bodies through an established network of biomedical weapons. 

This alone is arguably extremely abusive as well as a violation of constitutional rights. But the 

FBI has abused this power to the extreme, deciding who will live or die, and even worse, making 

these decisions based on finance.  

To whatever extent the FBI is colluding with other agencies or interests in this activity also needs 

to be addressed. The continuation of this crime is an affront to human decency and needs to be 

seen as unacceptable. 

This situation needs to be brought to the explicit attention of the United States Attorney General. 

There needs to be accountability, and that accountability needs to be attached to a name and 

position. 

Thank you, 

Erika Meyer 


